
 

Motion 

Re: Notification of Upcoming Projects 

“That staff review and make recommendations to optimize current processes 

whereby Councillors and/or members of the public can monitor and/or be notified 

of all upcoming Planning, Engineering/Drainage, Development and/or any other 

anticipated projects in their respective Wards. That this recommended process 

be brought to the June 15, 2020 Council Meeting.” 

  

Signed: Councillor Clare Latimer 

Notice Given On: April 27, 2020 




